
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/20/2013 4:10:29 PM
To: Peevey, Michael R. (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Thanks

Not sure they will Mike but I will let you know. Enjoy the holidays. HECA is safe after Fong 
tried to put a 50 percent take limit on it. You owe Tom.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Dec 20, 2013, at 3:40 PM, "Peevey, Michael R." <michael.peevey@epuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Carol and I will be at SR, but not until December 29, then staying through January 5. 
If our times overlap, please get in touch.

From: Cherry, Brian K rBKC7@poe.coml 
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 11:02 AM 
To: Peevey, Michael R.
Subject: Thanks

Mike - thanks for the decision that were made expeditiously yesterday. I 
really appreciate all of your efforts to get them done and complete by 
year-end. I’m headed with the family to the ranch on Saturday. Perhaps 
we can schedule time for drinks and a catch up.

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit
http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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